


















DELAWARE RIVER JOINT TOLL BRIDGE COMMISSION 
 

Meeting of July 18, 2016 

 CALL TO ORDER 
 
The Regular Monthly Meeting of the Delaware River Joint Toll Bridge Commission was called to 
Order at the New Hope Executive Offices, 2492 River Road, New Hope, PA. 18938-9519, on 
Monday, July 18, 2016 at 10:35 a.m. pursuant to notice properly forwarded to each member in 
compliance with the bylaws. Michael Lavery, Chairman, presided at this meeting.  The 
Commissioners met in Executive Session to discuss legal and personnel matters prior to this 
meeting.  
 

APPEARANCES 
 

COMMISSION MEMBERS: 
 

Hon. Wadud Ahmad (Pennsylvania) 
Hon. Daniel Grace (Pennsylvania) 
Hon. Pamela Janvey (Pennsylvania) 
Hon. Michael Lavery (New Jersey)  
Hon. Geoffrey S. Stanley (New Jersey)  
Hon. John Siptroth (Pennsylvania)  
Hon. Garrett Van Vliet (New Jersey)  

 
COMMISSION MEMBER ABSENT 
 

Hon. Yuki Moore Laurenti (New Jersey)  
 
COMMISSION GENERAL COUNSEL: 

 
Jonathan Bloom, Stradley, Ronon, Stevens & Young Pennsylvania  
Douglas Steinhardt, Florio, Perrucci, Steinhardt & Fader, New Jersey 

 

COMMISSION LABOR COUNSEL: 
 
William Payne, Stevens and Lee, Pennsylvania 

 John Casey, Chiesa Shahinian & Giantomasi  
 

PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATES 
 
 Alex Styler, Bellevue Communication Group 
 

GOVERNORS REPRESENTATIVES: 
 

Mary Maples, NJ Authorities Unit 
Chelsea Guzowski, PA Governor’s Office  
 

COMMISSION STAFF MEMBERS: 
  
 Joseph J. Resta, Executive Director 

Sean Hill, Deputy Executive Director of Operations 
Roy Little, Chief Engineer 
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